
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] City of Vaughan Heritage Conservation Plan Updates (Kleinberg-Nashville and Core Maple)
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 11:29:42 AM

FYI

From: Lingard, Norman <norman.lingard@bell.ca> 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 9:30 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] City of Vaughan Heritage Conservation Plan Updates (Kleinberg-Nashville and
Core Maple)

Good morning,

Thank you for circulating Bell Canada on the City of Vaughan’s Heritage Conservation Plan
Updates for Kleinberg-Nashville and Maple. Bell appreciates the opportunity to engage in
infrastructure and planning policy initiatives across Ontario.

While we do not have any specific comments or concerns pertaining to this initiative at this
time, we would ask that Bell continue to be circulated on any future materials and/or
decisions related to this matter.

Please forward all future documents to circulations@wsp.com and should you have any
questions, please contact the undersigned.

Have a great week.

Yours truly,

Norm Lingard
Senior Consultant – Municipal Liaison
Network Provisioning
norman.lingard@bell.ca | ( 365.440.7617

Please note that WSP operates Bell Canada’s development, infrastructure and policy
tracking systems, which includes the intake and processing of municipal circulations.
However, all responses to circulations and requests for information will come directly from
Bell Canada, and not from WSP. WSP is not responsible for the provision of comments or
other responses.
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